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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Well, the end of the school year has arrived.  It is so lovely to look 
back and think of all the great experiences the children have had 
over the last three terms.  
 
I would like to wish our amazing Year 6 the best of luck as they 
move on to pastures new and begin their secondary education. 
This group of children have been utterly fantastic and it has been 
such a pleasure to watch them grow, mature and flourish!  You 
will be a credit to your new schools – keep being the best you can 
be! 
 
I hope you all have a safe and happy summer holiday together and we look forward to welcoming pupils 
back to school on 1st September 2022 
 

Thank you, 

Mrs Cowell-Clark 

 
Contacting us: 
 
Calls can be made to school Monday to Thursday from 8:30am – 4.30pm and Friday 8.30am - 4pm on 
01777 708065.  
 
Enquiries about admissions, school dinners and any other query should be directed to 
office@clarborough.notts.sch.uk (office emails will be monitored occasionally throughout the Summer 
holiday) 
 
Finance queries should be directed to: finance@clarborough.notts.sch.uk 

 
National Online Safety 

 
Every week, National Online Safety (NOS) produce informative posters 
highlighting a specific online item.  This week they have mentioned ‘Stay safe 
online this Summer’.  
 
A separate Parentmail will be sent out to you with the full information poster on 
this.  Please take a few minutes to read through this information.    
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Booking in Lunches, Breakfast Club and Wraparound Club  
 
Parentmail is open for you to book your child’s Breakfast club and 
Wraparound places for the Autumn Term 1.  Please note, these must be 
booked one week in advance to allow us to ensure correct staffing and 
meals etc.  The school lunch register will be open over the next few days. 
 
Please also note that Breakfast club starts from 7.45am and children will not be allowed into school before 
this time.  Thank you. 
 

 
We’re on Facebook and Instagram! 
 
We are on Facebook and Instagram!  Search for ‘Clarborough Primary’ and 
follow us for regular updates and see what we are getting up to!  
 

 
New Class Names 
 
Next year’s classes will be named after great scientists and inventors: 
 
Nursery:  Percy Shaw 
Reception: Mary Anning 
Year 1:  Garrett Morgan 
Year 2:  Professor Brian Cox 
Year 3:  Mary Jackson 
Year 4:  Richard Leakey 
Year 5:  Hedy Lamarr 
Year 6:  Alan Turing 
 
 
 

Ryman Vouchers for Teachers 
 
If you shop at Ryman and get any vouchers over the holidays, please bring them to 
school in September as we are collecting them here. Thank you!   
 

 

Nursery and 30hrs (Frida Kahlo) and Reception (Georgia O’Keeffe) 

 
 
 

 
Last week the children in Nursery and Reception 
had great fun learning about pirates.  They made 
Jolly Roger pictures, pirate hats, and decorated 
their photos to make themselves look like pirates.  
 



On Friday we had a fantastic Pirate Day, walking the plank and playing pirate 
games.  We even found a map in our classroom which led us to some very tasty 
treasure! 
 
 
Everyone in the Foundation Stage team would like to say a HUGE well done to 
the children for all their hard work this year - their brains have grown so much!  
 
We would also like to thank all the Parents and Carers for your support and wish 
you all a fun-filled summer holiday. We look forward to seeing you all again on 
September 1st!  
 
 
 

 
 

Year 1 (Joan Miro) 

  
 

In Year One the children have completed their ‘Show Me What You Know’ 
about the solar system.  They have been drawing the solar system and they 
have also created a time capsule and have been enjoying their practise for 
Clarborough’s Got Talent!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week:  Alana for being brave about going into Year 2 and for her amazing performance 
in Clarborough’s Got Talent! 

Merit: Joe 
Courtesy: Rozalyn 

 

Year 2 (L.S. Lowry)  

 
.  
The children have been busy practising their handwriting. They have 
completed their ‘Show Me What You Know’ about communications and they 
have been hot but enjoyed keeping cool in the sun. Year 2 also thoroughly 
enjoyed their teddy bear picnic!  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Star of the week:  Mason for always being so happy and smiley!  
 
Merit: Poppy 
Courtesy: Ishe 

 

Year 3 (William Morris) 
 
This week, the children in Year 3 have been working on fractions and 
trying to beat their times using TT Rockstars.  In IT, they are working on 
Scratch to develop their programming skills and they are also making 
movies using Stop Motion. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Star of the week: William for his super effort in Maths!  
 
Merit: Maisie-Lou 
Courtesy: Maia 

 

Year 4 (Salvador Dali) 
 
In Art, the children have been painting sunflowers to create a new display 
for the hall. They have also been working on teamwork and reading feelings 
and enjoyed keeping cool in the hot weather.  
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
Star of the week:  Winnie for her fantastic artwork!  
 
Merit: Ivan 
Courtesy: Charlotte 

 
 

Year 5 (Banksy) 
 
In Year 5, the children have been working on symmetry in Maths. In English and 
Science, they have been finding out about puberty and the changes in boys and 
girls. They have also been keeping cool in the sun with a sprinkler, ice pops, a fan 
and foot spas!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 



 
Stars of the week:  Harvey and Harrison for showing maturity when discussing our learning about 
puberty. 

 
Merit: Logan 
Courtesy: Arthur 

 

Year 6 (Lucian Freud) 
  
This week, the Year 6 pupils have completed their stained-glass patterns and surreal 
dreamscapes inspired by Salvador Dali.  In Maths, they have been planning a holiday with 
an £8,000 budget and in Clarborough Curriculum, they have been learning about the Battle 
of Hastings. They enjoyed watching Clarborough’s Got Talent and have been busy writing 
character descriptions about themselves.  
 
Good bye and good luck to you all, Year 6!  It has been a wonderful year and we wish you 
all the very best in your new schools! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Star of the week: Luke for perfectly delivering his tongue-twister lines!  
 
Merit: Rose 
Courtesy: Luke 



Date for your Diary…. 
 
Thursday 1st September – First Day of Term – children return back to school 
 

End of Year Awards 
 
Maths and English Awards 
 
The following awards have been awarded to the below pupils for their progress and dedication over the 
year.  Well done to you all!  
 
Year 1 and 2 Maths Award:  Freddie O 
Year 3 and 4 Maths Award:  Daniel B 
Year 5 and 6 Maths Award:  Joey S 
 
Year 1 and 2 English Award:  Edith S 
Year 3 and 4 English Award:  Heidi G 
Year 5 and 6 English Award:  Katrina F 
 
Accelerated Reader Millionaires  
 

Congratulations to the following pupils for reading over 1,000,000 words 
this year! 
 
Sarina B 
Luke O 
Chloe R   
Amelie S 

 
Out of School Achievements 
 
If your child has any out of school achievements that they would like mentioned in the newsletter, please 
send in your photos/certificates by Thursday to ensure it is included in Friday’s newsletter. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Edward who received his Learn to Swim 2 Certificate this 
week – Well done Edward, keep up the good work! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
A big well done to Ashton and Logan for taking part in a football 
tournament.  They played for Retford FC and had 4x losses, 1x draw and 1x 
win – Great work boys!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A huge congratulations to Freddie who 
received the Man of the Match award for 
Retford FC for doing well in goal, taking the 
ball off the opposite team on throw ins and 
for taking a long shot which hit the post. 
 
Freddie also received a medal for taking part 
in another football tournament and playing 
well in goal.  
 
Well done Freddie – Amazing work! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
A big well done to William who received his Learn to Swim 5 Certificate and 
Award, and 25m Rainbow Distance Certificate this week – Great work 
William! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Congratulations to Isla who gained her 50m Rainbow Distance Certificate – 
Well done Isla, great work! 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to Ruby who received her Puffin swimming certificate this week – Great 
work Ruby, keep up the good work!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A big congratulations to Harry who received his 5m Rainbow Distance 
Certificate - Amazing effort Harry! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Well done to Jacob who received a medal for going on a very fast ride at 
Alton Towers – Great work Jacob! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
A big well done to Anya who received her 100m Rainbow Distance 
swimming certificate this week – Wow, great work Anya! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
Breakfast club, wraparound care, 30hours and lunches need to be booked in and paid 
for at least one week in advance on Parentmail.  Breakfast is served daily until 8:20 am. 
If you have any questions or queries relating to Breakfast club, Wraparound and 
lunches please email Mrs Hardie on office@clarborough.notts.sch.uk  

 
 

Local News 

 
Please take a look at our community website! With its current 249 pages, more 
than 200 visitors per day - since the start of 2022 - and some 16,100 pages 
viewed in May 2022 - we are a very important source of local, and not so local, 
information covering almost every area of interest.  It even has details and 
documents, such as log books, for Clarborough Primary School from 1870 
onwards. 
 
There are many valuable links and information available on our community 
website including information about our village hall lettings, local groups, Post 
Office availability, Health and Wellbeing, Newsletters and much more! 
 
Our community site is available at: www.clarborough-welham.org.uk 
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